January 26, 1976

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

PARTICIPANTS

12:00 p.m.

Meeting with The Executive Committee of the Board of Trustees of the American Medical Association.

THE CABINET ROOM

Dr. Ray Holden, Chairman of the Board

Dr. Max Parrott, President

Dr. Richard Palmer, President-Elect

Dr. Jim Sammons, Executive Vice President

Joe Miller, Senior Vice President

Wayne Bradley, Director of Health, Education and Welfare

David Mathews, Secretary of Health, Education and Welfare

Paul Donelan, Assistant Director of the Washington Office, AMA

#